Diana Miu Wan Yung 17 Debries Place Bull Creek WA 6149

Secretary to the Electoral Distribution Commissioners WA Electoral Commission GPO Box F316 PERTH WA 6841

Facsimile: (08) 9214 0455

4 May 2007

Dear Secretary,

Thankyou for the opportunity to make a comment about the new State Electoral boundaries.

I have lived for many years in Bull Creek and am think that the Kwinana Freeway is a major separation point for communities either side. This separation is magnified by the construction of the Mandurah rail line on the same alignment.

My experience is that most of my shopping, casual local dining and social contacts are with the people and shopping centres to the east of the Freeway/Railway.

When considering the new boundaries, my suggestion is that you make use of this major boundary that is having an increasing effect on how we live and work in this area.

Yours sincerely,

Diana Miu Wan Yung